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Sarah Carlin Ames was a featured guest on KGW “Straight Talk,”

discussing the City Club of Portland’s latest research report that

determined that Portland’s unique commission-based

government does not adequately represent communities across

all parts of the city.

Sarah appeared alongside Steve Novick, former City

Commissioner, and Mischa Webley, Communications Manager of

the Northeast Coalition of Neighborhoods, and outlined

specifically why Portland’s archaic commission form of

government is not working as well as the City Club’s proposed

changes that it feels would lead to better representation of city

residents.

View this episode of “Straight Talk”:

Straight Talk: Is Portland’s form of city government broken? (Part

1) 

Straight Talk: Is Portland’s form of city government broken? (Part

2)

https://www.kgw.com/video/entertainment/television/programs/straight-talk/straight-talk-is-portlands-form-of-city-government-broken-part-1/283-932c5dd9-01ca-4100-83a7-cdb212e84874
https://www.kgw.com/video/entertainment/television/programs/straight-talk/straight-talk-is-portlands-form-of-city-government-broken-part-1/283-932c5dd9-01ca-4100-83a7-cdb212e84874
https://www.kgw.com/video/entertainment/television/programs/straight-talk/is-portlands-form-of-city-government-broken-part-2/283-f943e70f-a07d-45bd-ba1a-6898b841d827
https://www.kgw.com/video/entertainment/television/programs/straight-talk/is-portlands-form-of-city-government-broken-part-2/283-f943e70f-a07d-45bd-ba1a-6898b841d827

